
Docket Nos. 50-275 and 50-323

Pacific Gas and Electric Company
77 Scale Street, Room 1451
San Francisco, Cali fornia 94106

Attention: Mr. J. D. Shiffer, Vice President
Nuclear Power Generation

Thank you for your letter dated January 5, 1990, in response to our Notice of
Violation and Inspection Report Nos. 50-275/89-25 and 50-323/89-25, dated
December 6, 1989, informing us of the steps you have taken to correct the item
which we brought to your attention. Your corrective actions will be verified
during a future inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,
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G. P. Yuhas, Chief
Emergency Preparedness and
Radiological Protection Branch
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